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The month of Kislev..

Day Hab has been a bustle of activity as the beloved Yom Tov of Chanukah

s\ | is fast approaching. Festive music can be heard over the loudspeakers.
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gis We also have some surprises coming up. In honor of Rosh Chodesh
. Kislev, the participants were served mouthwatering potato kugel.
It tasted just as scrumptious as it looked. For snack, the participants
were treated to milk chocolate coins. Yaakov savored the smooth
taste of the chocolate. Our arts n’ crafts tied into the Chanukah theme as

well. The group made paper chains which will be used for a bulletin board.

Using bright colored paper in blue, green and purple shades, we made long

chains. Yvette was seen with a serious look on her face, hard at work. Each partici-

pant received a different pattern with which to follow. Preparation is fully under-

way to make this Chanukah the most memorable one yet!!



Music Bingo..

The classic game of Bingo is arguably the most popular activity

here at Otsar. You can see the smiles on the participants’ faces as they

are engrossed in the game. This week, we played music bingo. Roger had

an enchanted look on his face as he sang “Que Sera, Sera”. The participants

erupted in cheers as “Rockin’Robin” played on the loudspeaker. We were

flooded with warm feelings of nostalgia. The saying “oldies but goodies”

rang truer than ever!

Spotlight on Bracha..

On Wednesday, the lucky participant featured was none other

than Bracha. We learnt all about her likes and interests. Bracha'’s

favorite lunch served at Otsar is baked ziti, a favorite among the

participants. We learnt that her favorite day of the week is Thurs-

day which is when we have canteen. A memorable trip she shared

is when we went to the Matzah Bakery. Bracha’s most-liked season is




summer as she looks forward to joining the Camp Yachad get-

away. Her chosen holiday is Shavuos as she loves the delicious

delicacies served. During her spare time, Bracha enjoys spending time

with her family. We then went around the room and offered the partici-

pants an opportunity to ask questions. Bracha is a long time member of

Otsar and is a valued participant. Who will be up for spotlight next week?! |

hope it's me!

Highlawn Library..

On Thursday morning, an exclusive group of participants, including

Yanky and Mordy, trooped to the Highlawn library. We entered

the spacious room and awaited the program. We watched a new

release: Raya. The participants sat spellbound as they watched

this fascinating movie. All too soon, it was time to leave. We are

counting down the days to our next visit!



